
YOUTH  FROM  FHES,  JORDAN,
OFFERED HOSPITALITY AT KITROS
BISHOPRIC CAMPS
Between Friday, the 20th of June/3rd of July and Thursday, the

26th of June/5th of July 2015, a group of sixty youth from the
Greek Orthodox, Arabic-speaking Community of the Patriarchate
in Fhes, a Jordan suburb, led by the Abbot, Archimandrite
Ieronymus,  were  offered  hospitality  in  the  well-organized
Camps of the Holy Bishopric of Kitros, Katerini and Platamon,
on the courteous invitation of Metropolitan Georgios. Campers
participated in religious events, sports and other activities
for youth, as shown in the relevant video to be uploaded soon.
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